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August 16, 2016 

 

Martis Valley Groundwater Basin Group 

c/o Steven Poncelet, Public Information & Conservation Manager 

Truckee Donner PUD 

11570 Donner Pass Road 

Truckee, CA 96161 

 

 

RE: Letter in support of County of Nevada Community Development Agency Environmental Health 

Department participation with Truckee Donner PUD, Placer County Water Agency, Northstar CSD, 

Placer County and Town of Truckee in the Martis Valley Groundwater Basin (MVGB) Group 

 

Dear Mr. Poncelet, 

 

On August 9, 2016, the Board of Supervisors voted to support the County of Nevada Community 

Development Agency Environmental Health Department participation in the Martis Valley Groundwater 

Basin Group.  

 

The Board recognizes the importance of a collaborative effort by all entities that utilize the Martis 

Valley Groundwater Basin to ensure the long term health and sustainability of the Basin.   

 

The Board supports the collaborative effort by the six (6) entities and look forward to the on-going 

successful management of this vital resource to the Town of Truckee and Unincorporated Nevada 

County residents and businesses. 

 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Dan Miller 

Chair, Board of Supervisors 
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